August 3, 2021

Dear Assisted/Independent Living Family Members & Responsible Parties,

We have had an additional resident test positive after completing testing yesterday afternoon.
We will have to extend our suspension of visitation now until 8/12/2021 (opening visitation on
8/13), assuming we have no further positives. We will continue to test residents and staff and
keep you informed.

We appreciate your understanding and will keep you updated. Please contact me with any
questions, (330) 562-6171.

Sincerely,

Aaron Baker, Administrator/Owner



